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The life cycle of components will be looked into as the Association does look upon 
this favourably at this present time, however any changes to this will be reported 
to the Board at a future meeting. 
 
Regarding DOSCG services, fee increases of approximately 6% were made, 
however, due to the low numbers using the morning service the fee increase had 
been adjusted to ensure cost-effectiveness. The increase was necessary to cover 
staffing costs while maintaining service quality.  
 
C Cameron closed the update and advised that the draft budget continued to show 
the Association’s viability and that it continued to comfortably meet the covenants 
set by Unity Trust Bank. 
 
C Cameron handed over to AM Brown to discuss item no 3.15. 
 
AM Brown presented additional information regarding the reports going to the 
People and Policy Sub Committee on 11th March.  
While details were confidential, the focus was on enhancing roles within the 
finance team, specifically adding responsibility for the  

 for the delivery of the Community Investment Plan and Digital 
Strategy. 
 
Furthermore, a second report would discuss cost aspects in relation to a 
recommendation regarding the reduction of working hours for a staff member. 
 
It was emphasised that discussions around the recommendations and reports were 
confidential.  
 
C Cameron introduced G Bruce, the finance agent to present the next stage of the 
report. 
 
G Bruce presented the first draft of the 30-yr plan and emphasised that everything 
noted after year 1 would be subject to change.  
 
He highlighted key areas for the Board to note and explained in detail impact they 
would have on the Association.  
 
He did confirm to Board that each year shows that the Association would be 
covenant compliant. 
 
He advised members that the focus going forward would be on Income 
Maximisation, and Value for Money, accessing what was available to the 
Association, either through rent arrears or funding streams.  
 

Discussion  A question was raised regarding the risk of breaching the Bank’s covenants. 
However, G Bruce assured members that this risk is low and not giving any 
concerns.  
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 (Chairperson) 




